
New Brighton                  Weekly News

Friday 13th 
September

Roald Dahl Day!

This year, we have celebrated Roald Dahl day by 
sharing our favourite poems and stories across 

school.

3NF are dodging their way to success!

This week 3NF have been practicing their
dodging skills as part of their dodgeball
unit in PE. #NBPSPE  
 

 

A Year 5 pupil with green-fingers has been 
awarded the Best Young Gardener award for 
his allotment. Those pumpkins are 1st class!



New Brighton                  Weekly News
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Free School Meals.
As we continue to support your child’s journey through primary school, we wanted to take a moment to remind you 
about a fantastic opportunity available to your family: free school meals.

Free school meals are about much more than providing lunch – they’re a powerful way to ensure your child has the 
nutrition they need to focus, learn, and thrive throughout the school day. Here are just a few reasons why signing up 
could benefit your child:

1.   Every Eligible Family Benefits the School

All children from reception to YR2 receive universal free school meals. However, if you are eligible for free 
school meals we would strongly encourage you to apply, whichever year group your child is in. When more 
children participate in the free school meal programme, our school receives additional funding that helps support 
all students. This funding is used for school resources, extra-curricular activities, and even improvements to 
school facilities. By signing up, you’re helping our whole school community grow! To check your eligibility please 
follow this link/contact the school office: 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals/wirral

2.   Nutritious, Balanced Meals Every Day: Our school meal programmes are carefully designed to meet the 
dietary needs of growing children, offering a range of healthy options that fuel their learning and development. 
Whether your child prefers classic favourites or enjoys trying new foods, we offer meals that cater to a variety of 
tastes and dietary needs. 

3.   Helps Children Stay Focused and Energised: Studies show that children who eat regular, nutritious meals 
have better concentration and more energy for learning. By signing up for free school meals, you’re ensuring 
your child has the fuel they need to stay sharp and focused throughout the day.

4.   It’s Simple and Completely Confidential: The application process is quick and easy, and all information 
provided is kept completely confidential. If your family is eligible, I encourage you to take advantage of this 
programme. Even if you’re unsure of your eligibility, I urge you to apply – many families are surprised to find that 
they qualify!

To sign up or get more information, please contact the school office for assistance. We are more than happy to 
help with the process or answer any questions you may have.

Thank you for your attention, and for continuing to partner with us in ensuring that your child has the best 
possible school experience.

Warm regards,

Mr D Armer

Head teacher

 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals/wirral


Hot Chocolate with the Deputy Head
These children were the first this year to be invited to Mr Jones’s 
hot chocolate afternoon. They were nominated by teachers and 

parents in recognition of them going above and beyond or 
excelling in an area, not just academically. 

 

Well done to: Cora, Edith, Harry, Joseph, Lucas, Bradley and 
Joe,

If your child has done something that you feel is worthy of a hot 
chocolate then send in details to 

d.armer@newbrighton.wirral.sch.uk 
Thanks for all of the parent nominations last week, 

we take them all into consideration- 
looking forward to next week



House Captains  
Congratulations to our new House Captains from 
Year 6.

Vaughan

Indie and Isabel  

Seabank

Daniel and Innes   

Dalmorton  

Riley and Harper   

Maitland  

Charlotte and 
Ethan    



Home Reading Champions

Well done to class 6TS who have the 
highest reading average this week.  Please 
try to read 5 times a week with your child - 
the results of regular reading make such a 
difference to them across all subjects in the 
curriculum.

Class % Class %

1EG 46% 4HB 8%

1BT 33% 4LM 81%

1OT 36% HUB2 86%

2DC 65% 5NM 75%

2SA 72% 5JH 73%

2RB 50% 5MC 77%

3NF 61% 6HC 88%

3CC 77% 6RS 45%

3LC 65% 6TS 89%

4LJ 52% Total 62%

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Friday 27th of September
Lower Hall 9am -11am

We would really appreciate 
any donations of cakes that 

can be sold at the coffee 
morning and any leftover will 
be available for children and 
parents at the end of the day 

for a small donation.

Please can cakes be brought 
into school on Thursday 26th 

of September.

All money raised will go to 
this great cause. Thank you

Our  winner of a £20 voucher 
for The Vale Park Cafe is…

Remember, all you have to do to be in a 
chance of winning our weekly prize draw 

is be in school by 8:50am… simple! 
One raffle ticket for each day. 

Evelyn 
3LC





School Meal Choices
Week 3



Attendance
We aim for 100% our target is 98%

Remember that school starts at 8:50am and 
any time after this is late. Formal lessons 

start at 9:05am and the children need to be 
in, registered and settled for this time.

Class % Minutes Late Class % Minutes Late

Nutmeg 89.6 0 3CC 99 70

Poppies 96.1 8 3LC 99.2 89

Sweetpeas 100 51 4LJ 95.2 67

Buttercups 98.2 113 4HB 97.6 54

1EG 97.8 7 4LM 96.6 45

1BT 98.3 88 Hub 2 94 0

10T 95 0 5NM 97.4 0

2DC 91.6 70 5MC 91 174

2RB 93.8 56 5JH 94.7 52

2SA 98.6 14 6HC 91.3 50

Hub 1 95.8 0 6RS 96 37

3NF 94.4 43 6TS 96.7 31

Whole School

Whole School 
Attendance

  96% Lost Learning 18 hrs
39 min

Reporting a child’s absence
Please remember to phone each day to report your child's absence.You can speak to the 

office staff or leave absence reasons on the answer machine. Please let the office know not 
other school staff as messages are sometimes not relayed. If reasons are not provided each 

day, an unauthorised mark will be entered on the register. Punctuality is also very 
important, We now have a signing in screen for late arrivers and early leavers at reception.



Owl Awards

These children have been exceptional this week.

Nutmeg 
George 

Class 3CC
Harry

Buttercups
Annie & Hallie

Class 3LC
Ingrid & Alice

Poppies
Marley & Enid

Class 4LJ
Alfie

Sweetpeas
Esme & Luca

Class 4BH
Richard 

Class 1EG
Theodore

Class 4LM
Sienna

Class 1BT
Arielle

Hub 2
Scarlett

Class 1OT
Charlie

Class 5NM
Cobi HT

Class 2DC
Teddy S

Class 5JH
Isla T

Class 2RB
Roman

Class 5MC
Erin O

Class 2SA
Lucas F

Class 6HC
Theo C

Hub 1
Ronnie

Class 6RS
Freddie V

Class 3NF
Nova

Class 6TS
Taylor B


